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7 Days Divine Principle Workshop

From July 16 to 22, a 7-day Divine Principle workshop was held at the Anisacate Headquarters, C6rdoba,
under the motto "Vision of the Principle”. Coordinated by the youth of CARP and Seonghwa.

We had 45 participants from different countries such as Peru, Bolivia, Uruguay, Colombia, and Costa
Rica of which 17 were new guests. Most of them were the result of the work of the activities of Tong Il
Moo Do, CARP, YSP, and the tribal Messianism of the Sosa Mamani Family.

It should be noted that thanks to the work of all the STAFF and the speakers, it was possible to create an
atmosphere of brotherhood and warmth that favored new young people to continue with the commitment
to continue participating in the upcoming activities.

President Carlos Varga together with his wife Laura Correa were present giving conferences and sharing
with the participants in recent days.

3 Days Divine Principle Workshop

From July 19 to 21, a 3-day Divine Principle workshop was held, with the desire to give those young
people who could not participate in the 7-day workshop in Cérdoba the opportunity to have a local
workshop and not disconnect from the activities.



This workshop was an initiative of the Sunghwa coordinators, which allowed other distant members to
also join. Blessed families and members of CARP supported this workshop as well.

It was a very pleasant and familiar education program. Some of the participants heard the Divine
Principle for the first time in a very beautiful atmosphere. Each lecture, gave so much information to the
participants, creating an atmosphere to elevate their spirits. The participants left motivated to continue
participating in the activities and the summer workshop

Children's Winter Workshop

From July 26 to 28, the Children's Winter Workshop was held at the initiative of the Sosa Mamani Family
and supported by the coordination and development of young people from CARP and Sunghwa.

In this workshop, the Divine Principle lectures adapted for children were taught, and during Hoon Dok
Hae participants read excerpts from True Father's autobiography. We also had sports activities, promoting
teamwork and strengthening the heartestic relationship among children.

It should be noted that 22 of the participants were newcomers, who listened to such teachings for the first
time. They were taught part of our traditions such as prayer, Hoon dok reading, etc.

Mothers of these children helped in the kitchen and attended the workshop at the same time, thus learning
about our activities. They were showing their interest in going deeper into True Parents' teaching and
bringing their children closer to our community.

It was a very joyful workshop. The participants were very enthusiastic especially about new teaching.
They were eager to quickly integrate into more activities and be able to participate again in other
workshops.



